
From the Principal’s Desk 
 

Dear Parents/Carers and Community Members 
 
We have had a busy few weeks at Dumbleyung Primary School. Thank 
you to families for joining us at the annual Tabloid Sports Day, on 
Friday 30 August 2024. What a great day of Athletics and fun in the 
sun!  

 
Thank you also to families for travelling to Kondinin last week. A great 
display of sportsmanship all day! Many thanks to Kondinin for hosting, 
our parent volunteers, P&C President Emily & Bevan for towing the 
trailer, staff, super kids and super Mrs King! All the rehearsals and 
direction Mrs King paid off. 

 
We wish the Year 4—6 students a very safe 
and happy School Camp to Albany this 
week. We have lost of fun activities planned 
and look forward to sharing with families 
when we are back on Friday.  

 
A reminder to submit your comments and 
feedback to Minister Buti on the DRAFT 
Regional Education Strategy, before 20 
September 2024. Feedback is to be sent to: 
regional.education.feedback@education. 

wa.edu.au   
 

Kind regards  
Mrs Melanie Ball   
Principal  
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Dates to remember: 
 

TERM 3 
 

9 - 13 September  

Year 4 - 6 Camp  

 

12 September  

R U OK Day 

 

18 September  

Hockey Carnival  Narrogin 

 

20 September  

Last Day Term 3 

 

TERM 4 
8 October  

Students resume 

 

9 October  

Pre Kindy Program 

 

16 October 

Pre Kindy Program 

 

18 October 

School Photos 

 

23 October 

Pre Kindy Program 
 

25 October 

Red Bull Tennis –Stubbs Park 

<Every child,  
every day,  

commitment to 
achieve!= 

Learning-Excellence-Equity-Care 

Book Fair Colour in Compe琀椀琀椀on Winners 



Book Week Dress Up 
Thursday 22 August 2024 

Well done to all Students and Parents on your won-
derful costumes! We saw some very crea琀椀ve cos-
tumes this year. Congratula琀椀ons to Emmy Je昀昀eris, 
Vera Smith and Kyra Shepherd for winning the book 
fair colouring in compe琀椀琀椀on. Each award winner 
got to choose something from the Book Fair to the 
value of $15 each. Enjoy!  

Claim your FREE pass to the Perth Zoo 
 

If you are above 15 years old, you will be able to 
claim the Perth Zoo 琀椀ckets through the Service-

WA app, which can be used from Monday 9   
September through to 30 November.   

 
You will be able to book for the day you want to 
a琀琀end through the app, and the 琀椀ckets can be 

used for adults or for  children.  
 

Plus, your 琀椀ckets will give you free public 
transport to and from the Perth Zoo.  









Term 3 – 2024 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday SAT SUN 

9 

9 September 

Year 4 - 6 Camp 

Depart  

10 
 

11 

 
 

12 

 

 

R U OK Day 

13 

 Year 4 - 6 Camp  

Return 

 
 

14 15 

10 

16 September 17 18 

CSBP Hockey 

Carnival Narrogin 

19 20 

Last Day of Term 

21 22 

Term 4 – 2024 

  Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday SAT SUN 

1 

7 October 

SDD 

8 

Students Resume 

9 

Pre Kindy Program 

10 11 12 13 

2 

14 October 15 16 

Pre Kindy Program 

17 18 

School Photos 

19 20 

3 

21 October 22 23 

Pre Kindy Program 
 

24 25 

Red Bull Tennis 

26 27 

4 

28 October 29 30 31 1 November 2 3 

5 

4 November 5 6 7 

Senior Room  

Assembly  

8 9 10 

6 

11 November 12 13 14 15 16 17 

7 

18 November 19 20 21 22 23 24 

8 

25 November 26 27 28 29 30 1 

9 

2 December 3 4 5 6 7 8 

10 

9 December 10 

End of Year  

Concert 

11 12 13 

Last Day Term 4 

14 15 


